SD9: Change in time to hold the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 07 May 2020, Song Da No 9 JSC announced changing time to hold the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company as follows:

On 17 Apr 2020, Song Da No 9 JSC issued the Documentary No. 244CT/ TCKT - CBTT on a notice of a change in expected time to hold the Meeting (22 May 2020). However, due to the effects of Covid-19 epidemic, the Company will hold the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 on 30 May 2020 (expected), instead of 22 May 2020 as announced.

